
Additional Resources  

Bulletin Announcement

www.radiatelove.info

If your parish is unable to print and enclose a bulletin insert this weekend,
consider sending it as a parish email or FlockNote, or simply add the following
announcement within the bulletin itself:

Children: The Unexpected Gift

Every time a child enters the world, it is an opportunity to
celebrate the arrival of an unexpected gift from God. When
we embrace this call as parents, our extraordinary act of hope
has the power to transform us through selfless love, tender
care, profound joy, and refashioned dreams. Learn more and
share the Good News about marriage and family life at:
www.radiatelove.info


